
Deddington through Facebook – September 
 
And even fewer posts on the Community Noticeboard relating to Covid-19 in 
September. We’ve gone from caring and sharing in total lockdown April, to not quite 
following the Countryside Code in staycation summer, to life relatively ’normal’ in the 
autumn. We’re not done with Covid yet and will continue to monitor Facebook over the 
next six months or so.  

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 



 



 


